

NEWSLETTER

APRIL 1973

The Weymouth Art Association members were our guests at the Feb. meeting. Some are members of both organizations and we hope they'll continue to attend our programs.

April 30th is the Annual Meeting and dinner. The Nominating Committee (Eddie O'Rourke-Chairman, Frank Dawes and Eleanor Montgomery) offers the following slate of officers for the 1973-1974 season:-

President - Chester B. Kevitt

Vice Pres. - Donald Lewis

Rec.Secr. - Jean Dawes

Treasurer - Eleanor Cormack

Corr. Sec .- Charlotte Desmond

Please attend so your vote will be heard - and enjoy the familystyle ham dinner which will be served promptly at 6:30 at South High School. Tickets must be obtained in advance! "A Study in Glass" by Leigh B. Howell will be demonstrated.

Open House to celebrate Library Week will be held at the Tufts Library beginning April 8th. At that time we will open our updated exhibition (on Monday mights) which will be on display for your enjoyment for an indefinite period.

New Members:- Welcome; it's nice to have you with us!

Mrs. Walter T. Taylor 159 Central St., S. Wey.

Mr. Wm. A. O'Connell 109 Putnam St., Quincy

We wish Ida May Martin a speedy return home!

WE WILL BE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING ALL OF YOU ON MONDAY, APRIL 30th AT 6:30 P.M.